
 

 

2024 Annual Scholarship 

 

 Petefish, Skiles & Co. Bank announces a competition that enables high school seniors to 

enter a state-wide scholarship writing contest.  It is all part of a program sponsored by Petefish, 

Skiles & Co. Bank, other Illinois community banks, and the CBAI Foundation for Community 

Banking to increase awareness of locally owned banks and their contributions to the community. 

2024 will mark the 14th year that Petefish, Skiles & Co. Bank has offered a $500.00 local 

scholarship to one student in each of our four counties.  By partnering with CBAI, we are able to 

offer high school seniors the chance to win additional award money! 

 

• $500 PS&Co. scholarship will be awarded to one student in each of our four counties; 

Cass, Mason, Menard & Morgan! 

• A monetary award of $1,000 is available for 1 student in each of the 12 CBAI Groups 

• A monetary award of $500 is available for the top 12 second-place winners 

• And, as in previous years, the high school of the overall winner will receive $500.00 

 

 

In this packet you will find the following documents: 

✓ Student Application and Background Information form 

✓ Scholarship Guidelines 

✓ Scholarship Entry Assignment 

 

 

 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION TO PETEFISH, SKILES & CO. BANK: 

5:00 p.m. on Friday, February 23rd, 2024 
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